
Northern Moore Family 
Resource Center

Northern Moore Family Resource Center will use the Ribbon of Hope 
grant funds to expand The HOPE (Harnessing Opportunity--Promoting 
Education) Academy Preschool, staffing two additional classrooms to 
provide low-income families with increased access to early-childhood 

education.

http://moorefamilyresource.org/

